
Restatement of Bylaws – Quorum Reached 
 
The required quorum was finally reached in the election for the approval of 
the Restatement of Bylaws. The ballots will be counted and the results will be 
delivered at the Open General Session of the Board of Directors on Monday 
April 12th at 2:00 pm. 
 


